
Creative Challenge 2024 

All guild members are invited to participate in this year’s Creative Challenge to be shared at our December 

2024 Holiday Party. No judging is involved, just a desire to challenge yourself and share with others. No 

one should be concerned about ability level, since we are all on a lifetime continuum of learning! You can 

use any media, lettering hand, layout, tools, size, etc. You are only limited by your creativity and 

imagination! 

This year’s challenge is a quote by Kate Chopin: 

THE VOICE OF THE SEA SPEAKS TO THE SOUL 

Submitted by CCG member, Hjalmar Pachas 

 

This year we will again be offering an incentive. We will have a random drawing of names and award gift 

cards. Attendance at the party is not required, but you must send us a photo of your work to be entered 

into the drawing. Photos of all entries will be featured in our Spring 2025 Newsletter. (Thank you, Penny 

Schwan). 


